
 
 

THE ORCHARDS SCHOOL 
PERRYFIELDS ROAD 

B61 8QN 
BROMSGROVE 

 
 
 

WWW.THEORCHARDSSCHOOL.ORG 01527 872271 OFFICE@THEORCHARDSSCHOOL.ORG  

Head Teacher: Mrs M Rumney 

The Orchards School is a member of the Black Pear Trust 

The Black Pear Trust is a company registered in England and Wales.  Company number 08922754 
Registered address Hollymount School, Holly Mount Road, Worcester WR4 9SG  Page 1 of 1 

Re:  1J PYJAMA PARTY 

3rd December 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We are delighted to inform you that on Thursday 19th December, 1J will be celebrating their success 

in completing the Marbles/Stars in the Jar reward system with a Pyjama Party and Movie Afternoon. 

Children are welcome to come to school dressed in their pyjamas or own clothes. The celebration 

will take place in the afternoon. 

We will be providing the children with a snack and a drink to enjoy during the party. As part of the 

event, they will watch a movie rated U, which will be selected by a vote among the children in the 

coming weeks. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to celebrating with the children! 

Kind regards, 

The 1J Team 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

RE: 1J PYJAMA PARTY – Thursday 19th December 2024 

Please return permission slip to the school office by Friday 13th December. Thank you. 

□ I give permission for my child ________________________ to attend the 1J Pyjama Party  

 and Movie Afternoon. 

□ I give permission for my child to watch selected movie rated ‘U’. 

□ I give permission for my child to have the food and drink selected. 

 

Choice of food: 
o Popcorn 

 

My child’s preference for drinks: 
o Squash 
o Hot chocolate 

 

Dietary requirements _____________________________________________________________________ 

Signed ______________________________________________Date________________________________ 

 


